
The SMCSD would demolish both the Scotties and Whiskey Springs pump stations and replace 
both with a new Coloma pump station. The goal of the proposed project is to increase the 
reliability of the wastewater conveyance system and provide sufficient capacity to convey peak 
wet weather flows. The new Coloma pump station would contain a wet well with four 
submersible pumps, an underground valve vault, an underground flow meter vault, an 
underground electrical building, and three concrete pads for electrical equipment. 
 


